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On The Suspected Violation Of Physician Act By The Personnel Of Ying-Jen 

Hospital  

 

Receiving information indicating that Ying-Jen Hospital superintendent Mr. Huang 

was suspected of fraud, wrongful death in connection with unlicensed medical 

practice, Banciao District Prosecutors Office (BDPO) immediately assigned the case 

to Prosecutor Lin, Shin-Chun. Having collecting relevant evidence and interrogating 

key witnesses, the prosecutor applied for the search warrants, which were later issued 

by judge. In the evening of December 7th, the prosecutors directed the police to search 

two branches of Ying-Jen Hospital. Subsequently, some relevant evidences, including 

medical records and documents necessary for health insurance applications, were 

found and seized. Mr. Huang and several others, including Mr. Chung and Mr. Chen, 

were brought to BDPO for further interrogation. 

 

Based on the significant suspicion, the probabilities of evidence destruction or 

concealment, as well as witness contamination, pretrial detention of Mr. Huang and 

Mr. Chung was ordered by judge. Another suspect, Mr. Chen, was released on bail for 

NTD 50,000. BDPO will continue to investigate this case.  


